
ST. PETERSBURG COLLEGE 
INVITATION TO BID, SPC PROJECT # 265-D-18-3 

SITE LIGHTING RENOVATION, St. Petersburg Gibbs Campus  
 

 

On Wednesday, May 23rd, 2018, St. Petersburg College conducted a public Bid Opening 

for project SPC 265-D-18-3 Site Lighting Renovation, St. Petersburg Gibbs Campus.  

Upon careful review, it was determined that in the best interest of the college the bid will 

be withdrawn and no bids will be accepted.  The specifications allow for the college to 

withdraw this Invitation To Bid.   

 

The College reserves the right at any time, including before or after the 
notice of an award, to withdraw this Invitation to Bid if so doing is 
deemed to be in the best interests of the College. 
 

 


